
SECOND SUNDAY AFTER PENTECOST                                                                         JUNE 19 & 22, 2025 

WORSHIP SERVICE AND BIBLE STUDY INFORMATION 

SUMMER BIBLE STUDIES:  Many of our Bible Studies take a break during the summer.  Watch for our fall 

Bible Study lineup, coming later this summer!  

SUMMER SUNDAY SCHOOL: Join us as we take a closer look at the Parables this summer. Weekly emails 

and videos on our YouTube channel will be coming your way!   
WOMEN’S HOME BIBLE STUDY will continue meeting on the 2nd and 4th Tuesdays of the month at 

6:30pm and will be studying Isaiah.  Please contact Diane Gihring, Kathy Herbst, or the Church Office more 

information.    
 

CHARITABLE INFORMATION 

SECOND QUARTER SPECIAL MISSIONS: Our second quarter Special Missions offering will support the 

Lutheran Church Charities (LCC) K-9 Comfort Dog Ministry.  Comfort Dogs are trained, working animals, 

who are trained to interact with people of all ages and circumstances.  The dogs participate in scheduled 

and special events, often traveling to meet with those who are suffering or in need.  LCC currently has over 

130 Comfort Dogs, serving in more than 27 states.  To learn more, please visit: 

https://www.lutheranchurchcharities.org/   

 

CHURCH INFORMATION 

OUT OF OFFICE: Pastor DeArmond will be away from the office June 19 - July 2. Thank you to Pastor 

Sander and Pastor Schulz for filling in. If there is a pastoral emergency please contact the church office. 

PORTALS OF PRAYER: The next quarter of Portals of Prayer and Hopeful Living are now available on the 

table in the Narthex.  Please take one for yourself and one for a friend! 
SUMMER SERVANT EVENTS:  We invite you to join us on our Summer Servant Events!  On Monday, June 

23rd we will pack shoes with Soles for Jesus, and on Wednesday, June 25th we will serve with Just One 

More Ministry and Blessed Again Resale Shop.  If you would be interested in more information, please 

contact Jaime Greene at jaimelynn581@gmail.com  
SUMMER CINEMA:  Thanks to all who joined us for our first summer cinema.  We hope to see you on 

June 28 at 8:30am in the Fellowship Hall as we watch our next film: A Vow to Cherish. 
SUMMER READING CHALLENGE: It’s not too late to start our Summer Reading Challenge, where we’ll 

read through the book of Acts and the Pauline Epistles together!  To get your copy of the reading 

challenge, please see the table in the Narthex.  Upon completion of the reading challenge, turn your paper 

in to Jaime Greene for a special prize! 
OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD: Summer is a great time to stock up on items for Operation Christmas 

Child boxes!  Tank tops, shorts, flip-flops, and water bottles all make great additions to a child’s box!  
LANDSCAPING HELP NEEDED: We are looking for individuals or families who would be interested in 

adopting a section of our landscaping to maintain.  The work would include weeding and trimming and 

can be done on your own time.  If you are interested, please contact Anita Burow or the Church Office. 

 

Altar Flowers are sponsored by Dee Brookins, in celebration of Jionni’s 12th birthday.  

Special Missions are sponsored by Karen Kneich, in thanksgiving for God’s many blessings.  

 



 
 

 

PRAYERS OF THANKSGIVING AND INTERCESSIONS 
We pray for our members: 

Charles 

 We also remember in our prayers these friends and relatives of our members: 
Phillip     Pastor Alex      Dan Sr.     Mary      Paul     Gabe     Ellie 

 We pray the Lord to watch over those who are serving in the military: 
     Corwyn   Erika   Carlos   Mary   Darren 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STAFF CONTACT INFORMATION 

Zachary M. DeArmond, Pastor 

 pastordearmond@gmail.com 

 262-786-6465 ext. 205 

Jaime Greene, DCE 

 jaimelynn581@gmail.com  

 262-786-6465 ext. 202 

Jennifer Leinss, Preschool Director 

 jleinss82@gmail.com 

 262-786-6465 ext. 203 

Kim Woller, Music Director 

 kwollerbslc@gmail.com 

 262-786-6465 ext. 204 

Tami Mason, Business Administrator 

 business.bslc@gmail.com 

 262-786-6465 ext. 201 

  

 

CHURCH OFFICE HOURS 

Monday-Thursday, 8am-4:30pm 

If you need to contact the Pastor after office 

hours, please call the Church Office and follow 

the prompts on the phone. 

 

Attendance: 178  

Offerings: $5,875         

Needed Weekly: $12,535.15 

 

SERVING US IN WORSHIP THIS WEEK 

Preacher:  Rev. Martinho Sander 

Organist: Kim Woller 

Elders:  Thurs: Lee Roloff  

8:00am:  Jim Burow & Jack Welter 

9:30am: Sean Malone &  

Rick Krause  

Ushers:  6:30pm: Team 7-Roloff 

8:00am: Team 1-Saeger  

9:30am: Team 2-Malone  

Acolytes: 8:00am:  

9:30am: Audrey Hoogland  

Lay Readers:  8:00am: Carol Wondisford 

9:30am: Rick Krause 

Altar Guild: Janet Steinhaus 

Greeters:  8:00am: Vickie Hein 

9:30am: Kay Belich 

 

 

WEEKLY CALENDAR FOR JUNE 20TH-29TH        

SAT 8:30am Father’s Day Breakfast 

SUN 8:00am Worship and Communion 

 9:30am Worship and Communion 

 6:00pm Youth Group 

TUES  6:30pm Women’s Home Bible Study 

WED     8:30am Summer Servant Event 

9:00am Quilters 

THURS 6:30pm Worship and Communion 

SAT 8:30am Summer Cinema 

SUN 8:00am Worship and Communion 

 9:30am Worship and Communion 

  

 

 

  

 


